

Boston College Police Department Community Awareness Bulletin

John M. King, Director of Public Safety/Chief of Police 17-08 (2)

On Wednesday, A ugust 16th, a female Boston College student reported that a male subject had exposed himself to her while in the area of the Chestnut Hill Reservoir on several occasions since June. The latest incident took place on Tuesday, A ugust 15th around 7:15 pm in the area of the walking path near Chestnut Hill Drive.

The student described the subject as being a white male, in his late 30's to early 40's, 5'9" - 5'10", balding, with brown hair and a full-brown beard. The female was certain that the subject was the same individual from previous incidents.

A nyone with any information should contact the Massachusetts State Police or Boston College Police.

Community members should be vigilant while walking and/or jogging around surrounding areas during the day and night and take appropriate precautions. If you are out after dark, try to travel in groups, use only well-lit routes or designated pathways, and do not allow yourself to be distracted by phone calls or ear buds.

If at any time you observe someone acting in a suspicious manner in the area or on campus please call the Boston College Police Department at 617-552-4444 or dial 911.

THIS COMMUNITY AWARENESS BULLETIN IS EXAMPLE OF THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENTS COMITTMENT TO PROVIDING INFORMATION ABOUT REPORTED CRIMES IN THE AREA. THIS COMMUNICATION IS NOT INTENDED TO BE A COMPREHENSIVE RECORD OF ALL REPORTED OR ACTUAL CRIMES. THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENT RELIES ON THE REPORT OF CITIZENS AND OTHER AGENCIES FOR INFORMATION ON INCIDENTS OFF CAMPUS. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS BULLETIN IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE AS NEW FACTS AND CIRCUMSTANCES ARISE. FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS CRIME OR OTHER OFF CAMPUS CRIMES, CONTACT THE AGENCY OF JURSIDICTION.